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DearMr.Finley:

I want no nuclear reactors anywhere in the US. There is no good solution for disposal of waste. Duke Energy
has wasted hundreds of millions of dollars (that consumers are and will continue paying for). There are no
companies left with the expertise to build the proposed plant (Westinghouse AP1000).

Listen to what NC WARN and other environmental groups have said and support their motion to disallow any
further spending on nuclear reactors.

I would appreciate a reply with your views.

Sincerely,

Paula Stober

Greensboro, NC


